



PSCCC PLC Subcommittee C0 Meeting Minutes

[illegible]

Minutes of meeting (continued)

Page 2 of 2

Item no.	Notes	Action by
CALL TO ORDER	Began at about 10:20 AM Central time	Craig Palmer
INTRODUCTIONS AND QUORUM	Attendees introduced themselves and 7 out of 13 members were present, so a quorum was achieved.	Attendees
CALL FOR PATENTS & COPYRIGHT POLICY	Presented and Reviewed.	Craig Palmer
OPENING REMARKS		
APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES & AGENDA	Tony motioned to approve past minutes & Dave M. seconded and the motion carried unanimously. Proposed agenda was also unanimously approved.	Working Group
C93.5 TX/RX PLC STANDARD REVISION	Motion made by Rafael/seconded by Tony to move to ballot for a corrigendum to the recently approved C93.5-2021 to add missing table #3. Those balloting will only be able to comment on the Table 3 addition. The main PSCCC committee will be asked for approval later today. The standard is at draft 7.8.	Craig Palmer
C93.4 PLC Line Tuning Equip. Std Revision	A study group will meet for the 2 nd time in January 2022's meeting to decide on asking for a PAR to revise this C93.4 standard or not. This week's meeting had a delayed announcement, and several weren't able to attend.	Craig Palmer/Dave McGuire
IEEE 643 Guide Update	16 in attendance (8 members) with a quorum achieved. Reviewed Tony & Craig's comments to section 5 of the document. Will schedule an online meeting (Nov.) to push work along. Encouraged members to complete assignments. Probably a PAR extension will be requested at the Jan. meeting as the Jan 2023 date seems difficult to achieve.	Tony Bell
CCVT Standard Revision Update	The CCVT Std C57.13.9 with the Instrument Transformer committee is on draft 10 and is about 90% complete with our comments from our C0 group having already been incorporated. Zoltan will send latest draft to Craig. C0 is a co-standards committee on the PAR and will be approving this also when the time comes. It was suggested to email the standards coordinator on this status.	Zoltan Roman
New Business	Don asked if a technology being used for DTT by Grid Edge Networks for 34KV lines should be under our PLC committee. The technology doesn't seem to be widely used and is mainly for distribution lines, so Roger and others felt it didn't belong in our group. Don will present this also the PSRC H (communications) & D (line relaying) working groups to see if they should be involved.	Don Lukach and working group
TIME OF FINAL ADJOURNMENT	Motion by Rafael/seconded by Dave M and unanimously approved to dismiss at 2:13 PM Central time	
NEXT FACE TO FACE MEETING	In November we will have an online meeting. After that a hybrid in-person/virtual meeting will be in January in Garden Grove, CA.	
FUTURE MEETING ROOM REQUIREMENTS	15 people (A way to have those who can't travel call in is desired.) Avoid conflicts with H and D main subcommittee meetings of PSRC. Can meet parallel with S0 subcommittee in PSSCC.	